
                                                                                                                                  
 

CLARK MIDDLE SCHOOL 

PARENT INFORMATION 

JULY-AUGUST, 2022 

IMPORTANT DATES 

July 21 

• All LCSC parents will receive information explaining Online Registration dates and 
times.  Email codes and login information to ALL parents who do not have active 
accounts will also be sent out.  ALL students attending a Lake Central school must 
complete online registration, regardless of grade level. 

 

July 27 through July 31: 

• ONLINE REGISTRATION – Tech phone support is available each day.  Middle 
school/high school schedules available when students register. 

 

August 4th 

• Open Building Day for all students from 10:00 a.m. – 6:00 p.m. 

 

August 11 

• First Day of School for all Students!! 

 

HELPFUL INFORMATION 

Students will again have access to Chromebooks, which they will be able to bring home 
nightly, but please make sure you monitor what they are doing.  The use of the 
Chromebook is for EDUCATIONAL purposes only. 

 

Over the next few weeks and throughout the school year, please make sure to check out 
the school website for additional information regarding “back to school.” The school 
supply list is posted on Clark’s website and a printed copy is also available in the main 
office 

Enjoy the rest of the summer! 



                                                                                                                                  
 
 

 


